
COVID-19 
We aim to foster a sense of shared experience and common purpose, along with a collective responsibility for each other's 
well-being and for the well-being of Atlantic Cape Community College as a whole. 

The evolving conditions of the COVID-19 global pandemic require a shift in our priorities. During this time our policies and 
our actions are governed by a public health perspective, focused on the well-being and safety of the community as a whole 
(students, faculty, and staff) rather than on individual preference. The college continues to follow CDC, state, and local 
health department guidelines and we reserve the right to adjust our protocols accordingly. 

Failing to abide by the prescribed requirements result in being refused access to the college and is a violation of the Student 
Code of Conduct. The college also reserves the right to remove a student from campus for not complying with posted 
health and safety requirements. (Revised August 2022) 
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